
Submitter: Jennifer Dellaport 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB951 

 I support the passage of bill. Patients don't benefit from having corporations 

managing their medical care. It would result in increased costs in medical care, 

intervening in physicians  would not be able to provide the best care for each 

individual patient's needs based on their condition (and not based on cost set by 

corporation). The revision of our current OCPM will ensure that physical maintain 

autonomy in their practices and Oregonians receive access to high quality care.  


